
Dear WestlakeFamilies,  
  
I have great news—we’ve teamed up with Champions

®
 to provide families of K-8th graders with after-school programs! 

Champions will be conveniently located at the below listed schools starting this fall.     
 

 

Save your child’s spot by registering at  

www.discoverchampions.com. 

 
Upon enrollment, all students will be placed on a waitlist. Students that have been referred to the ASES Grant program 
will have priority access and a space for them will be reserved. If you’re part of ASES, all Champions program costs will 
be covered by the grant and free to families. Once you’ve been approved for the ASES grant, we’ll remove your child 
from the waitlist and your registration will be secured.       
 
Champions safe and accredited programs have a proven track record of offering top-notch programs for over 30 years 
and counting. Plus, they partner with our school to extend the learning your kids are doing here each day. When 
your child enrolls, they’ll get extra STEM learning, literacy, arts, exercise, and more.   
 
Your kids will love Champions programs because they’ll …  

   

 • Get social time with friends   

 • Enjoy freedom and independence to learn the way they choose   

 • Feel supported by teachers who foster their curiosity and support them through challenges   

 • Be nourished with healthy snacks that are included in tuition   
 • Finish homework and get help with school projects  
 
Champions Sites for the 21/22 School Year: 
 
Garden Village Elementary 
George Washington Elementary 
John F. Kennedy Elementary 
Margaret Pauline Brown Elementary 
Susan B. Anthony Elementary 
Westlake Elementary 
Woodrow Wilson Elementary 
Franklin Delano Roosevelt 
Benjamin Franklin Intermediate 
Thomas R. Pollicita Middle School 
 
Registration is open now at discoverchampions.com, and space is limited. Our school office doesn’t handle 
registration, so please contact the Champions Family Support team at 800-246-2154 or email them at 
ChampionsHelp@kc-education.com with any questions.  
 

I hope many of you will take advantage of this new partnership that supports your whole family!    
 
Sincerely, 
Liz O’Neill/Principal 
Westlake Elementary 
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